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The Good Shepherd Congregation is on a great footing today. Today, we are in a new way of 

shaping mission activities in the strength and faith of the early Christian community, knowing the heart 

of Jesus, the Good Shepherd of this era, to the wounded and the weak. Our society is rushing to enter 

into the bliss of Christian equality where the mission advances in the equal participation of the Sisters 

and Partners-in-Mission. Let us be proud of God that our congregation is the guide of the new way of 

the new age to other congregations. All future formations may be affected at many levels by the threat, 

resentment, and anxiety that traditional formations present. Ultimately, we have the assurance of the 

truth that the Lord Christ is the head.  In an ecclesiastical body inspired by St. Mary Euphrasia Pelletier, 

the Lord Jesus will give us faith-based hope and abiding love. Because he who calls is faithful to who 

does not speak. 

         The Good Shepherd Congregational Safeguarding Policy is the best anchor for the Good Shepherd 

Mission going forward. Because through this policy we can see the power of a fearless society. This 

policy has the potential to make any mission undertaken more effective. Through this policy we protect 

the vulnerable and the children, while developing and sanctifying our own mission. It provides more 

opportunities for open discussions and solutions to existing problems. The Safeguarding Policy is at the 

heart of every Good Shepherd Mission. All the ministries that come under the umbrella of Safeguarding 

are responsible to provide unity, quality and safety. 

          We love the Good Shepherd Safeguarding Policy for the reasons stated above and we can put our 

lives and lives together to implement it effectively. Because there is no greater love than to lay down 

one's life for the safety of others. 
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